

Pack 142's Arrow of Light Scouts are collecting eyeglasses as part of their "Aware and Care" Elective and need your help!

## **Collection Dates:**

Thursday, February 16, 2017 - February Pack Meeting Sunday, March 5, 2017 - Blue & Gold Banquet

## see is easy:

Simply donate your gently used glasses, including:

- prescription glasses
  - readers
  - sunglasses

That's it—we'll take care of the rest!

Email aol@pack142.net or phone Den Leader Cindy Warner on 973-224-3381 for more details.





